
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Margo, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, February 19, 2021 4:40 PM 
Margo DuVal 

Hong Wang 
RE: Docket No. 202001 81 

FILED 2/19/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02331-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, DN 02319-2021 has been moved from consumer correspondence to the 
docket file. 

Dorothy 

From: Margo DuVal <mduval@psc.state.fl .us> 

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 3:58 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181 

Good afternoon, 

Please move DN 023 19-2021 from correspondence to the docket fi le, as it is The City of St. Petersburg's post-workshop 
comments. We do not need to add The City of St. Petersburg as an interested person at this time. 

Thank you! 

Margo 

Margo A. Du Val 
Senior Attorney 
Appeals, Rules, & Mediation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Phone: 850-41 3-6076 
Email: mduval@psc.state.fl.us 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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